
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Camp Journey was a big success - Photos from camp 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
July 2, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday! Tomorrow's service will be a little bit different. 

After a successful Camp Journey this past week, all our participants and staff arrived safely back last 

night. They will be sharing testimonies of their experiences at camp instead of a typical sermon. The older 

Sunday School classes, 9 and up, will stay in service tomorrow. Preschool and 5-8 classes will be held as 

usual. 

 

We will not be having the cafe tomorrow before service due to cafe staff being out of town or not 

available tomorrow. 

 

Lastly, tomorrow is Potluck Sunday. Please bring a dish to share. The church will provide rotisserie 

chickens and rice as usual. Please remember to avoid bringing anything with nuts or nut flavoring. 

 

Last week, Pastor Adonia shared on the topic, "Bringing Vitality to My Spirit." How do we grow or find a 

new direction if we feel stuck or plateaued? Pastor Adonia goes back to basics with Vitality Elements and 

what we can do to inspire and grow our spirits and give new life and energy to our bodies. Enjoy the 

recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Bringing Vitality to My Spirit 

 

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Camp Journey was a big success! Here are some photos from the camp, and a huge thank you to all the 

staff and participants for making this year's camp happen. 

 



 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 



 

 

  
 

 
 

We'd like to say a special congratulations to all the couples that celebrated their 40th anniversary as part 

of the 2075 Couples Blessing Ceremony at Madison Square Garden. 

 

 
 

Special Video celebrating the Blessing and the anniversary of the 2075 Couples, produced by 

Headquarters. The video is 18 minutes long, so we won't be showing it at service, but you can watch it 

here. 

 

 
 

We are still in need of volunteers for our 5-8 Sunday School class. If you are able to volunteer once or 

twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. The curriculum is very simple Bible based 

videos and activities. Please talk to the pastors if you are interested. 



 

 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 


